From: Dayn Hardie <Dayn.Hardie@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 10:24 AM
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov>
Cc: Peter Richardson <peter@richardsonadams.com>; 'Don Reading (dreading@mindspring.com)' <dreading@mindspring.com>; Nordstrom, Lisa <LNordstrom@idahopower.com>; mlarkin@idahopower.com; Terri Carlock <Terri.Carlock@puc.idaho.gov>; Donn English <Donn.English@puc.idaho.gov>; dockets@idahopower.com
Subject: IPC-E-21-18--Notice of Settlement Negotiations 



Re: Case No. IPC-E-21-18 (IN THE MATTER OF IDAHO POWER COMPANY’S APPLICATION FOR AUTHORITY TO INCREASE ITS RATES DUE TO REVISED DEPRECIATION RATES FOR ELECTRIC PLANT-IN-SERVICE)

Parties of Record and Commission Secretary,
 
Per Idaho Public Utilities Commission Rule of Procedure 272 (IDAPA 31.01.01.272), Commission Staff notifies you that it has begun active settlement negotiations with Idaho Power Company and Industrial Customers of Idaho Power (ICIP) in Case No. IPC-E-21-18. Settlement discussions also involve parties in the related Oregon docket.  The Parties will attempt to reach a settlement regarding Idaho Power Company’s request to increase rates due to revised depreciation rates for electric plant-in-service. Per Commission Rule 272, any settlement negotiations will be confidential unless the parties to the negotiation agree to the contrary. If successful, the Parties will submit a Proposed Settlement to the Commission.


Best,
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